

THE FIRST TERM TEST- No:1
School-year: 2022-2023
Grade 8
Time: 45 minutes

I. Choose the word in each group which has the underlined part pronounced differently

from that of the others: (4×0.25=1.0 pt)

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|-------------------------------|-----------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>pe</u> aceful | B. <u>we</u> ather | C. <u>dream</u> t | D. <u>head</u> ache |
| 2. A. <u>sou</u> nd | B. <u>scou</u> t | C. <u>prou</u> d | D. <u>resou</u> ce |
| 3. A. <u>develo</u> pment | B. <u>equi</u> pm <u>en</u> t | C. <u>comm</u> ent | D. <u>impro</u> vement |
| 4. A. <u>u</u> rban | B. <u>u</u> nite | C. <u>u</u> niversity | D. <u>u</u> niform |

II. Choose the word whose main stress is placed differently from the others: (4×0.25=1.0 pt)

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. A. escape | B. habit | C. arrive | D. annoy |
| 2. A. nation | B. comfort | C. prefer | D. moment |
| 3. A. abroad | B. notice | C. explore | D. advise |
| 4. A. beautiful | B. convenient | C. physical | D. medical |

III. Circle the best answer to complete these sentences: (12 × 0.25 = 3.0 pts)

1. My parents said that "All of you are old enough..... after yourselves".
A. look B. looks C. looked D. to look
2. My sister English for nearly seven years.
A. learn B. learned C. has learn D. has learnt
3. Of all the students in my class, Trung is.....
A. intelligent B. more intelligent C. most intelligent D. the most intelligent
4. Those naughty boys didn't pass the exam..... their laziness.
A. because B. because to C. because of D. of because
5. It is three years since we last..... my uncle, Mr. John Smith.
A. see B. saw C. seen D. seeing

6. Does your grandfather collect stamps? - Yes, he does. He has a good stamp.....
- A. collect B. collector C. collecting D. collection
7. We should recycle all these used things because our resources are limited.
- A. nature B. natural C. naturing D. naturally
- 8..... have you lived in Thanh Oai District? - For about ten months.
- A. How long B. How far C. How often D. How many
9. My mother was last night, so we went out for dinner.
- A. tired enough cook B. too tired to cook
- C. very tired to cook D. tired for cooking
10. We are very in the information you have given us lately.
- A. surprised B. concerned C. worried D. interested
11. My mother usedme to the primary school when I was small.
- A. take B. takes C. taking D. to take
12. Hung Anhto improve his English pronunciation, but he had no luck.
- A. tried hard B. tried hardly C. hardly tried D. tries harder

IV. Read the text carefully, then answer the questions: (5 × 0.5 = 2.5 pts)

The life of the Inuit people of North America have changed a lot in 30 years. First, their name: people used to call them Eskimos, but now they are called Inuits, which means "the people". They used to live in igloos in the winter but today many of them live in houses in small towns. They used to hunt seals – they ate the meat and made clothes from the fur. Many of the people still wear sealskin clothes today because they are very warm. Remember, the weather is extremely cold for many months of the year. Eighty-year-old Inuit, Mario Tagalik, told us a little about his early life. "Our winter igloos were very warm. We used to cook inside so sometimes it got too hot. When I was a child I used to take off most of my clothes when I was in our igloos. In the short summer we lived in sealskin tents, but I used to spend as much time as possible playing outside".

1. What did people use to call the Inuit people?

->.....

2. What does the word "Inuit" mean?

->.....

3. Where did they used to live in the winter?

->.....

4. Why do many of the Inuit people still wear sealskin clothes today?

->.....

5. Is the summer there long or short?

->.....

V. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning, using the given clues:

(5 × 0.5 = 2.5 pts)

1. It's nearly four years since we last saw Mr. Pike.

-> We haven't

2. Old car tires are recycled to make shoes and sandals.

-> People

3. Keeping our environment clean is very necessary.

-> It's

4. My sister doesn't learn as hard as she used to.

-> Trang used

5. " You should take more exercise, Mr. Hoang", the doctor said.

-> The doctor advised.....

The end!